
 
COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday 13 July 2020 
 
AGILE WEEK – BLUE TEAM 
 

Free parking ends Friday 

 
Free parking for staff in the State Library carpark will conclude on Friday 17 July. 
 

Safety while working from home 
 
If you have any workplace health and safety concerns while you’re working remotely, 
please raise these with your People Leader in the first instance. Your People Leader 
can help you work through any issues, and will get in contact with Facilities if further 
support is needed. 

 
COVID-Safe Site Plan addendum approved 
 
In order to reopen the John Oxley Library today, we needed to submit an addendum to 
our COVID-Safe Site Plan to Queensland Health. This addendum was formally 
approved last week, and will guide our approach to operating safely. 
 

Chit chat with the CEO 
 
Feel free to drop in and chat with me via Zoom on Wednesday 15 July from 1.30–2pm. 
 
You are welcome to ask me about anything. Hopefully I will have a ready response — if 
not, I will follow up for you. 
 
Zoom meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/97310951295?pwd=bExIam0rL1pDNlhrZjczU0t4MDhSZz09  
Meeting ID: 973 1095 1295 
Password: 248195 
 
Vicki  

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Site%20Plan%20-%20Addendum%201.pdf
https://zoom.us/j/97310951295?pwd=bExIam0rL1pDNlhrZjczU0t4MDhSZz09

